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Public Bulletin Board Use Policy 
 
The use of the public bulletin board for political rallies, partisan events, or purely sectarian 
event postings is not permitted.  This does not include public meetings with elected 
government officials or community events held in church facilities.   
 
Posting of information does not imply approval by the library of the group, the event, or the 
ideas presented at the event.  Publicity for a meeting at the library by a non-library group must 
not be worded in a manner which would imply library sponsorship of the group’s activities. 


